
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 
After Hours Sick Calls: In case of serious illness after hours, please call 803-627-5297 and leave a message. Messages are checked regularly. 

 
 
 

Celebration of the Eucharist 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Address: 530 Highway 274 
  Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

 
 
 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 

All Saints Catholic Church 

THE MOST HOLY  
BODY AND BLOOD 

OF CHRIST 
 

June 3, 2018 
 

THE CUP OF SALVATION I WILL TAKE 

UP, AND I WILL CALL UPON THE 
NAME OF THE LORD.   

 
-Psalm 116:13 



 OPEN WEEKDENDS  
              June 23-24  July 28-29 
 August 25-26  September 15-16
 October 27-28 December 22-23  

The Week Ahead 
Saturday 6/2, Weekday 
3:30 pm  Confession 
4:00 pm Respect for Life 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass + Pro Populo 
Friends of the Oratory/Building Fund - physical  
Collections 
New Parishioners’ Reception 
Parish Festival Ticket Sales 
Sunday 6/3, THE MOST HOLY BODY AND 
BLOOD OF CHRIST (Corpus Christi) 
8:00 am Mass + Mike Muscatell 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass + Daniel Charles Smith 
Friends of the Oratory/ Building Fund - physical  
collections 
New Parishioners’ Reception 
Parish Festival Ticket Sales 
3:00 pm  Confirmation 
Monday 6/4, Weekday 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 6/5, St. Boniface, Bishop, Martyr 
6:00 pm  K of C Officers 
Wednesday 6/6, Weekday 
7:00 pm Men’s Club 
Thursday 6/7, Weekday 
3:30 pm Choir Practice 
Friday 6/8, The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
10:00 am Ranger Rosary 
Saturday 6/9, The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary 
11:00 am Brown Baptism 
3:30 pm  Confession 
4:30 pm   Rosary in Sanctuary 
5:00 pm Mass + George Schramm 
Holy Ground Fund—physical collection 
Seminary Collection 
ASWO Bake Sale 
Sunday 6/10, TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
10:15 am Choir Practice 
11:00 am Mass + Aurora and Raul Rodriguez 
Holy Ground Fund—physical collection 
Seminary Collection 
ASWO Bake Sale 
Parish Family Festival 

The flowers on the altar this weekend  
were donated by Mary Streng 

As the shepherd of this diocese, it is my  
responsibility to nurture a response to God’s will, 
and to provide for the complete and  
well-rounded formation of the men who have en-
tered the seminary in order to discern the call to the 
priesthood.  As part of this request, on Sunday, June 
10, 2018, we will take up our  
Annual Seminary Collection to help in the  
support of the 20 men who are studying to be 
priests for the Diocese of Charleston.  By  
supporting their formation process, you are helping 
to provide us with priests for the future, who are 
spiritually, intellectually and pastorally ready to 
shepherd in Christ’s name. 
In addition to your financial support, I ask you to 
pray for more young men to respond to God’s call to 
the priesthood as our needs continue to increase 
with the growing Catholic population in South  
Carolina.  Keeping in mind Jesus’ own words that 
“the harvest is abundant, but the  
laborers are few” (Lk 10:2), I ask all our people in 
the Diocese to offer encouragement to young men 
to consider the priesthood and for young women to 
consider the call to religious life. 
Your generosity will help provide for the spiritual 
needs of the Church in the Diocese.  Let us  
together pray that God will continue to send us good 
and holy priests to serve his faithful  
people. 
In the Lord’s Peace, 
Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone  
Bishop of the Diocese of Charleston  

Father Agustin will be at the Oratory  
Retreat from Monday, June 4th –  
June 8th.  There will not be daily Mass 
at All Saints.  St. Philip Neri (9:30 am) 
and The Oratory (noon) will have daily 
Mass. 



 
 
 
 
Welcome new parishioners!  After Mass this 
weekend we will have a reception in the Parish 
Life Center to welcome all our newly registered 
parishioners and those who want to register.  
All Saints is a growing, active parish.  Let’s 
make our new members feel at home.   
“...For I was a stranger and you welcomed 
me...”         (Matthew 25:35) 

CATHOLIC ADULT FAITH  
ENRICHMENT !! 

 
Dr. Paul Thigpen will be  
speaking on Saturday, July 7th after the 
5:00 p. m. Mass and Sunday July 8th  
between the 8:00 a.m. Mass and the  
11:00 a.m. Mass.  He is the author of 
     “Manual for Spiritual Warfare.”        

How is your relationship with Christ? 
Take advantage of a wonderful opportunity to 
grow in Christ while creating and deepening 
friendships within our parish. 
Come join us for a Christ Renews His Parish 
(CRHP) weekend retreat at the Rock Hill  
Oratory. 
WOMENS’ RETREAT - August 25-26  
MENS’ RETREAT - September 15-16 
(Begins Saturday 8:00 am and ends Sunday 
around 2:00 – includes a family Mass and a  
reception) 
For additional information contact Lori Sumerel 
(704-517-5642) or Bethann Rohaly  
(704-941-7456)     

 
Please pray for the Confirmandii who will receive 

Confirmation on Sunday, June 3, 2018  
 

 Samantha Jo Albanese Cory Patrick Dragun 
 Haley Breann Beu  Derrick Tristan Karsch 
 Lucia Cardenas   Sean Thomas Kelly 
 Angelica Maris Castro  Nikola Andrei Mandakovic 
 Alexis Marie Dragun  Michael Kamil Pletniewski 
 Sienna Irene Hinton  Dominic Paul Ruocco 
 Renee Tate Kinney  Brandon John Stiff 
 Giselle Maria Mesa  Christopher McLaughlin Tribble 
 Megan Claire Schollaert 
 

                  Water for USO 
                     Thank you!! 

 
Due to your tremendous generosity, we recently  
donated enough water to supply the USO for the next 
3 months.  Thanks again for your support to help our 
military and their families.  You are the BEST!! 
Cheers and May God Bless. 

As of May 25, 
2018 our new 
mailing address 
is 530 Highway 
274, Lake Wylie, 
SC 29710!! 



 
All Saints’ Parish Committees  

 
Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (GriefShare)  Charlene Horgan.…….704-517-9193 

Boy Scouts, Chad Beaulieu…...……..…860-869-7622 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully…………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel.....831-8247 
Children’s Choir, Darrin Patterson..…..803-327-1333 
Cub Scouts, Nick Schifferle….…….…...803-242-5927 
Dining Out Group, Mary Long…….….803-746-5881 

 Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist,             
Deacon Andy………………….………...609-439-6134  
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Greeters, Margaret McBeth…………….…..831-1381 
Historian, Pat Train ............................... 980-498-2314 
Homebound Ministry, Deacon Andy..609-439-6134 
Kitchen Keepers, Rich and Sue Kruger…..………....
…………………………………………….847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ....... 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Music Coordinator, Kathy Lichter…....803-684-1492 
Newcomers Ministry, Mary Long……….. 746-5881 
Parish Pastoral Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman……...
 ............................................................ ……….831-9095 
Parish Liaison, Mary Cussen….…..…..803-675-8258 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ....................... 831-8549 
Prayer Shawl Ministry, Kathy Rapp……... 684-7852 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa....704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
R.C.I.A., Brother John Kummer………803-493-3901 
Sacristans, Margaret McBeth ...................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista ............. 831-2033 
Teams of Our Lady, Chuck & Julia Hagen.………... 
 ................................................................. .704-293-6619 
Ushers, Margaret McBeth……………...…..831-1381 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Organization, Jeannette Altenburg……....
….……………………………………….803-746-5464 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

TODAY'S READINGS  
First Reading -- This is the blood of the covenant that 
the LORD has made with you (Exodus 24:3-8). 
Psalm -- I will take the cup of salvation, and call on 
the name of the Lord (Psalm 116). 
Second Reading -- Christ is the mediator of a new 
covenant (Hebrews 9:11-15). 
Gospel -- This is my body. This is my blood of the 
covenant (Mark 14:12-16, 22-26).  

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 

June 16-17         All Saints Charities - physical  
          collection 
June 23-24          OPEN 
June 30– July 1         Friends of the Oratory/Building  
           Fund -  physical collections 
           Peter’s Pence 

Collection for the 5/27/2018 Weekend 

Offertory....….....…...........................…....….$9,676.05 
Friends of the Oratory.….....…………….…....$299.00 
Building Fund.........…...…….…...........….…..$178.00 
Ascension….….……….…...….….…..……..…$40.00  
Clover Area Assistance Center….………….$2,115.00 
Catholic Miscellany…....………...…………….$63.00 
Families in need………………...…………..….$62.00 
Votives..….………….…………………………$57.00 
Holy Ground…………………………….………$5.00 
Choirboy T-shirts………………………………$25.00 

 
Adults: 772    Children: 91 

If you are new to our parish, you are encouraged to 
register as soon as possible.  Registration in a parish 
is the norm and is required for enrollment 
in Religious Education programs,  
sacramental preparation, and sponsorship 
certificates. Registration forms are  
available in the Gathering Area. 

On behalf of Clover Area Assistance Center (CAAC), I would 
like to thank you for your quarterly donation of $3,602.97.  
Through donations from friends like you, CAAC is able to  
provide food, dental assistance, and financial support for rent 
and utilities to hundreds of households every year.  In an effort 
to help people reach the goal of self-sufficiency, CAAC offers 
classes on personal finance, budgeting, couponing and job  
readiness, refers clients to adult education programs that help 
them attain a GED, develop skills, and obtain employment  
certification.  It is because of the partnerships and support of 
area churches, civic organizations, businesses, other nonprofit 
organizations and local individuals that CAAC is able to help 
those who are impoverished or in crisis.   
Again, thank you for your support and for helping us to assist 
those who are struggling to provide even the most basic of needs 
for themselves or their families. 
Cynthia Krause 
Program Manager 



Discover all the best Catholic content 
in one place! Entertaining movies,  
enlightening programs, inspiring talks and 
audio dramas, and a great selection of 
popular e-books—all just a click away! 
Create your own Formed account for 
FREE. Go to allsaintslakewylie.formed.org  
and you'll be prompted to make an  
account, no access code needed.  

It's time to register for the  
All Saints Vacation Bible 
School scheduled on July 23-27  
for children ages 4-completed 
4th grade! Check out the table in the PLC 
for registration forms and donation requests. 
Contact Julie Hall at  
allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com or  
803-831-9095 with questions.  

80% OF STUDENTS STOP PRACTICING THEIR FAITH 
AT SOME POINT DURING COLLEGE 

 

We cannot sit idly by and do nothing.  We must help build 
these personal bridges of faith with our young adults.  
Catholic Campus Ministry is our opportunity to combat this 
disturbing national statistic.  We have strong programs at 
21 colleges and universities in the Diocese of Charleston.  
Wonderful programs are available at many other  
institutions out of state.  We must help students to find  
their way to Catholic resources on college campuses.   
It is an urgent priority.   

How can you help? 

During the month of May, please encourage all 2018  
high school graduates you encounter to provide  
secure contact information via  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HVBV58R.  This  
information will be provided ONLY to The Newman  
Connection.  They will ensure that Campus Ministry  
leadership reaches out to these students upon arrival.   
A warm welcome and personal invitation will be extended, 
easing the transition to college.  Studies show that young 
adults respond favorably to this type of outreach.  Last  
year alone, we connected 1,200 students to Campus  
Ministry programs. Please keep our graduates in your 
prayers as they embark on this exciting new journey. 
 
Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone 
Bishop of Charleston 
 

Thank you so much for your April donation of 
$4,340.72 to The Friends of The Oratory.  Your  
generosity is truly appreciated. 
In Jesus and St. Philip Neri, 
Father Agustin Guzman, C. O.  
Director - Friends of the Oratory 

Lucy Quigg and family are  
grateful to all our parishioners 
who have extended their  

sympathy and support during  
this difficult time.   

Lucy says, “this parish is awesome!” 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!! 
 
Have you moved in the last couple of years? 
Have you retired your land line?  Have you 
changed your cell number or purchased a new 
cell phone? Have you changed your email  
address? 
 

If you have any new information, please help  
update our records by contacting the church  
office (803-831-9095) or by dropping us a note!! 

Don’t take a vacation from your marriage!  Come learn a 
technique of loving communication that you can use for the 
rest of your lives. It is a chance to look deeply into your rela-
tionship with each other and with God.  Fill your  
marriage with joy! The next Worldwide Marriage  
Encounter weekends are: Jul 20-22, 2018 in Fort Mill, SC 
and Aug 3-5, 2018 in Chapel Hill, NC. Early sign up is 
recommended. For more information visit our website at: 
https://SCMarriageMatters.org or contact us at applica-
tions@scmarriagematters.org or  
803-810-9602. 

EDGE of York County 
980-264-0604 

At EDGE, our passion is to equip, develop, grow, and 
engage girls in York County. We are thankful God has 
allowed us to be “light” on their journey. Let a girl 
know that her story matters. Be light by supporting, 
encouraging, and ministering to her. 
Support Her, $100—support a girl’s participation in 
our monthly leadership activities. 
Connect Her, $250—connect a girl to women leaders 
through our annual leadership conference 
Lead Her, $500—empowers a girl to lead a one-on-
one mentor and 12-month leadership curriculum. 
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